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Canadian Union of Postal Workers

March 27, 2025

To: PSAC 901

CUPW Local 556 wishes to express their continued full support for the striking members of PSAC
901 in their struggle with the employer. By standing up for yourselves, you are standing up for
the community. We wish you continued strength and resoluteness.

Please find enclosed today’s letter to Queen’s University administration as well as a contribution
to your funds that was recently approved by our membership.

With Best Regards and in Solidarity,
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Tim Ashworth
Local President, CUPW 556 Kingston
(encl.) letter to Queen’s University administration

(encl.) cheque payable to Public Service Alliance of Canada 901
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Canadian Union of Postal Workers

March 27, 2025

To: Queen’s University administration

CUPW Local 556 wishes to express their continued resolute support and solidarity with Queen’s
University’s graduate student workers and our condemnation of the administration at Queen’s
University which refuses to meet their demands for fair and just treatment.

CUPW recognizes that public services such as those provided by the members of PSAC 901
enhance the quality of people’s lives and are fundamental to the creation of societies that are
equal, prosperous and democratic. When public services are universally available, they nourish
and enrich our lives and promote solidarity within our communities.

Ignoring the well-being of workers whose labour is so vital to the success of the university and
community is harmful not only the members themselves, but to all students and faculty at
Queen’s University. CUPW Local 556 urges the administration to reconsider its approach to
bargaining and to offer employees the resources and compensation they need to continue their
valuable contributions.

CUPW Local 556 is proud to stand with Queen’s University graduate student workers and values
their commitment to our community.

Sincerely,
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Tim Ashworth

Local President, CUPW 556 Kingston



